
FOR THE MONTH OF OCT-2024

Welcome to our monthly
newsletter, your go-to source
for all the latest updates and
happenings across our college.
Each issue is packed with
exciting news and highlights
from various departments,
showcasing the vibrant
activities and achievements of
our students and faculty.
In this edition, you’ll find
detailed coverage of
departmental events, college-
wide celebrations, and special
days that brought our
community together. From
academic seminars and
workshops to cultural festivals
and sports competitions, we
capture the essence of our
dynamic campus life.
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DATE EVENT

1/10/2024 UBA AWARENESS PROGRAM

1/10/2024 STAFF MEETING

1/10/2024 DISCUSSION ABOUT  CULTURAL ACTIVITIES

2/10/2024 GANDHI JAYANTHI

3/10/2024 S TO S PROGRAMME

4/10/2024 SWARNA ANDHRA @2047

4/10/2024 Cce Review   meeting  

5/10/2024 SWARNA ANDHRA @2047

5/10/2024 DISCUSSION ABOUT   INTERNSHIP AND JOB MELA

5/10/2024 WORLD ANIMAL DAY

7/10/2024 VALMIKI JAYANTHI

8/10/2024 JOB MELA 

8/10/2024
ANTI DRUG AWARENESS
  PROGRAMME

15/10/2024 ABDUL KALAM JAYANTHI

15/10/2024 GLOBAL HANDWASHING   DAY

16/10/2024 WORLD FOOD DAY

17/10/2024 INTERNATIONAL DAY FOR   ERADICATION OF POVERTY

22/10/2024 CLEAN AND GREEN

22/10/2024 DISCUSSION ABOUT CIA   - ALL DEPTS

24/10/2024 UNO DAY

24/10/2024 DISCUSSION ABOUT ABHA   IDS

25/10/2024 PARENT MEETING 

26/10/2024 DRUG PREVENTION   AWARENSS PROGRAMME

29/10/2024 STAFF MEETING

31/10/2024 NATIONAL UNITY DAY
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